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February 1, 1982 Log No. K82-193
File: RR 2 (NP-33-82-01)

Docket No. 50-346
License No. NPF-3

Mr. James G. Keppler

Regional Administrator, Region II1
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
799 Roosevelt Road

Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

Dear Mr. Keppler:
Reportable Occurrence 82-002

Davis-Besse Nuclear Power Station Unit 1
Date of Occurrence: January 3, 1982

Enclosed are three copies of Licensee Event Report 82-002 with a supplemental
information sheet, which are being submitted in accordance with Technical Speci-
fication 6.9 to provide 30 day written notification of the subject occurrence.

Yours truly,
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Terry D. Murray
Station Superintendent
Davis-Besse Nuclear Power Station
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Enclosure

cc: Mr. Richard DeYoung, Director
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
Encl: 30 copies

Mr. Norman Haller, Director
Office of Management and Program Analysis
Encl: 3 copies

Mr. Luis Reyes

NRC Resident Inspector
Encl: 1 copy
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